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08 March 2021  

 
 
Dear Anne-Marie, 

  

I am writing to update you on the fantastic efforts of your local Covid vaccination teams. I 

am delighted to inform you that Well Up North PCN is one of the best performing Covid 

vaccination teams in the country, achieving high rates of vaccine uptake in a very rural area. 

 

Britain is leading the global fightback against the virus, being the first country in the world to 

approve a clinically-trialled vaccine and now deploying the vaccine on the ground faster than 

almost any other country in the world. And this is down to the tireless efforts of all those 

involved – especially those on the ground in our communities, from nurses, to GPs, to 

pharmacies, to volunteers, and so many more. 

  

It’s incredible to see this community spirit, as people pull together to lead us collectively out 

of the pandemic. I hope you will join me in thanking and congratulating all those involved in 

your area for the part they are playing in this national effort. 

 

Yours ever, 

 

MATT HANCOCK 


